@oordinating Board

TEXAS COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY SYSTEM
P.O. BOX 12788 CAPITOL STATION
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

October 20, 1970

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia: !

It is my pleasure to appoint you to the Advisory Council for
the Coordinating Board's Compensatory Education Project. This
project has the opportunity to make a significant contribution to
the education of the disadvantaged in the Texas junior colleges.
Much of this contribution depends on you and your fellow members
of the Advisory Council.

I want to thank you personally for your willingness to serve
and your dedication to the improvement of education for all Texans.

0

Si yours,

c
Bevington%

Commissioner

BR/mg

MANUEL DEBUSK, CHAIRMAN: NEWTON GRESHAM, VICE-CHAH}MAN; WALTER BASSANO; G. V. BRINDLEY, JR., M.D.;

WILL D. DAVIS; O. H. ELLIOTT; JAMES P. HOLLERS, D.D.S.; WALES MADDEN, JR.; WM. HUNTER MCLEAN;

L. B. MEADERS; FRED H. MOORE; HARRY PROVENCE; TOM SEALY; WAYNE E. THOMAS; M. HARVEY WEIL;
WATSON W. WISE; SAM D. YOUNG, JR.; AND H. B, ZACHRY: BEVINGTON REED, COMMISSIONER.



@oordinating Board

TEXAS COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY SYSTEM

P.O. BOX 12788 CAPITOL STATION
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

September 2, 1970

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, President
G. I. Forum

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Coordinating Board recently has received an Office of Economic
Opportunity grant to develop a state plan in the community colleges
focusing upon education for the disadvantaged. To assist in this
project, a state advisory committee is being named composed of
disadvantaged Texans and Texans from the largest minority groups.

I would like to request that you help us with our project by recom-
mending a member of your organization for consideration as a member
of our advisory committee. If possible, I would appreciate receiv-
ing your nomination before September 18. Dr. Tom Spencer, Jr., of
my staff can answer questions relative to the project for you or
your representative if you desire. He can be contacted at Area Code
512, 475-2091.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We hope this project
proves of great benefit to the people of our state and solicit your
suggestions.

o %@/ |

Bevington Reed
Commissioner

MANUEL DEBUSK, CHAIRMAN: NEWTON GRESHAM, VICE-CHAIRMAN; WALTER BASSANO; G. V. BRINDLEY, JR., M.D.;

WILL D. DAVIS; O. H. ELLIOTT; JAMES P. HOLLERS, D.D.S.; WALES MADDEN, JR.; WM. HUNTER MCLEAN;

L. B. MEADERS; FRED H. MOORE; HARRY PROVENCE; TOM SEALY; WAYNE E. THOMAS: M. HARVEY WEIL;
WATSON W. WISE; SAM D. YOUNG, JR.; AND H. B. ZACHRY: BEVINGTON REED, COMMISSIONER.



